

Milford Community Friendship Circle



The Circle ladies met at the home of Margaret Crouse on Thursday, January 13th, at 1:30 p.m.

President Mary Creasy opened with the thought - the cares of today are seldom those of tomorrow.

The Minutes of the previous Meeting were read by Alice Miller in the absence of Secretary Gillian Parker. For Roll Call, 11 members told about unfinished projects of 2004 which will no doubt be finished in 2005.

Card Secretary Margaret Crouse reported sending three sympathy cards and one get well.

Treasurer Wilma Creasy reported our finances which are in better condition than we anticipated. We even have some left over after paying our bills.

A thank you note was received from the Afghani father for the 6 quilts we donated to his 8 children. It is reported that they are now all enrolled in school.

The ladies are meeting at Milford Town Hall on Tuesday, January 25th, at 9:30 a.m. to make quilts for the homeless or whoever needs any.

President Mary closed the Meeting with a humourous reading.

Hostess Margaret contributed to our feeling of well being by serving a delicious lunch. Thanked by Jean Burrows.

Footnote - The ladies made 14 quilts on January 25th, at the Town Hall and they will be distributed where needed.

- Press Reporter Alice Miller.

NOTICE

All enquiries regarding use of the Milford Town Hall should be directed to the County offices at 476-1159

Full Selection

of

FRAMES
SUNGLASSES
CONTACT LENSES

Eye Exams Arranged Lab on Premises

CANN-WOOD

OPTICAL

297 Main St. Picton 476-1655 Gift Certificates Available



Happy Valentine's Day

Video Variables

- Movie Rentals & Sales
 Over 3000 Titles!
- Overseas Transfers
- Video Editing & Duplication
- Slides & Photos to Video

NEW!

We now do transfers From VHS to DVD!

OFF SEASON HOURS
OPEN 11 AM TO 7 PM FRI. SAT. & SUN.
MON-FRI COME TO THE HOUSE OR CALL

Video Services Done on Premises
Bruce and Lenie
476-8891
3031-33 County Road 10

Across from Milford Post Office